
     

 

Lingey House Primary 

and Nursery School 

Newsletter 32 – 6th June 2025  
Lingeybury 

To celebrate the end of year 6, we are inviting all our year 6 

pupils to Lingeybury! This is a fun event where children can 

party, dress up and enjoy themselves!  

The children will receive food, drinks, face glitter/face paint, 

instant printed photograph mementos in the Magic Mirror 

photobooth and the main event: AN OUTDOOR DISCO with 

prizes and games!  

The event will be held on Wednesday 16th July 3:30pm - 

5:30pm outdoors in our school grounds. Children will be able 

to go home after their leavers assembly to get ready and 

then return to school for the event!  

The total cost of this event per pupil is £10 and due to rising 

costs, we are asking for half of this to be contributed by 

parents - £5 payments can be made via Arbor. 

 

 

Please note: This is weather permitting and some adjustments may have to be made in the 

event of poor weather 

 

Leavers Assembly 
We invite parents and carers of our Year 6 pupils to their 

Leavers Assembly to share with us in celebrating their time at 

Lingey House. The assembly will take place on Wednesday 

16th July at 10:30am. The children will share memories, songs 

and sketches and we invite you to stay for photographs, tea 

and coffee until 11:45am.  

 

The children will then be able to leave with parents to get 

ready for Lingeybury celebration at 3:30pm the same day. 

 
Change to 30 Hours Entitlement for Nursery Students  
Currently our nursery students attend for 32.5 hours per week, as this is above the 30 hour 

entitlement we are amending the allocation of hours from September 2025.  

30 hour students will attend Lingey House from 8.45am Until 3.15pm Monday to Thursday then 

8.45am until 12.45pm on Friday.  We will have the option to extend the Friday session for an 

additiional 2 hours 30 minutes at a cost of £15.00 which will need to booked in with the school 

office for a half tem in advance- payments will be made via Arbor.  

 



     

 

 



     

Local Author 

Local author Sarah Millington will be visiting our school on Wednesday 11th June to talk to 

our Year 6 children about transition to secondary school and other themes which she 

explores in her new book 'Demelza Rice is not very nice'.  

For any pupils wishing to purchase this book and have it signed on the day, Sarah has kindly 

shared a 30% discount code (SCHOOL30) which can be used when buying it from 

www.bookguild.co.uk. 

 

Coffee Morning  

We’ve moved our coffee mornings to Tuesdays from 9-10am! Come by 

for a cuppa, catch up with others, and enjoy a friendly chat.  

If you or your family need any support, our Family Support Worker, 

Hannah, will be available to help with any questions or assistance you 

might need. Whether it's advice or just someone to talk to, we’re here to 

support you. 

Feel free to pop in – we’d love to see you there! 

Article 26: We have the right to help from the government if we are in need. 

Article 27 – We have the right to a good standard of living. 
Eid Mubarak  

Eid Mubarak to all our families that are celebrating the festival 

today, we hope that you enjoy the celebration.  

 

http://www.bookguild.co.uk/


     

 

 

Donations 

 
We are overwhelmed by the response to our donation request for the school fair Tombola’s.  

All of our children look have made a huge effort to bring items in and wear their non-

uniform.  

 

This years fayre will be the best one yet ! Thank you to everyone for your donations.  

 
 

 

 

 

  



     

OPAL Parent Play Days 
Parents are invited into school on the following days for Parent Play Days.  

 

Wednesday 9th July 1.45-3.00pm  

All of Y5 plus YRA, Y1A, Y2A, Y3A, Y4A.  

 

Thursday 10th July 1.45-3.00pm 

All of Y6 plus YRB, Y1B, Y2B, Y3B, Y4B 

 

Academic Year 2025/2026 
Advanced notice for parents.  The Children will return to school on Monday 

1st September for the start of the new academic year, but school will be 

closed  to pupils on Monday 8th September for a staff training day.   

 

An exciting opportunity has arisen, to provide staff with training to promote 

higher engagement in lessons and pupils learning.  More details about term 

dates and INSET days to follow. 
End of Year Reports to Parents 
Our reports to parents/guardians will be sent via email to each parent with parental 

responsibility this year, please can you ensure that your contact details are up-to-date via 

your Arbor App/Parent Portal.  

 

If you have any issues logging into Arbor pleas contact the school office. 

Summer Term – PSHCE 
When we last consulted grown-ups on PSHCE, our results 

showed that parents and carers wish to be informed of more 

sensitive topic areas. After the May half term, classes will 

be exploring the Changing Me unit within their PSHCE 

lessons.  

 

This content explores coping positively with change and 

also looks at the human body, including scientific names for 

genitals, puberty, menstruation and conception. If you would 

like to know further details about the curriculum content, 

please click here.  

 
  

https://www.lingeyhouseprimary.org/_site/data/files/docs/87F00EB72CBA662DF14BFFBC61C0DB68.pdf


     

EYFS Update 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 



     

YR Trip to South Shields 

 

 

Y3 Trip to South Shields  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



     

 

 

Y5 Trip to Beamish  

 



     

 

Reply Slips 

Please can you ensure that you have returned 

your reply slips for Nursery N2 student 

Graduation ceremony and the expressions of 

interest for events for new Nursery and 

Reception 25 responses. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Nursery  

 

 



     

 

 

 

 
 



     

 

Attendance 

 
Each week, the class 

with the best 

attendance will have an 

extra 10 minutes of 

playtime.  

 

If any class has 100% 

attendance, they will 

have an ice cream/hot 

chocolate playtime! 

 

Class This week’s attendance Class This week’s attendance 

YRA 92.86% Y3B 97.78% 

YRB 84.85% Y4A 90.23% 

Y1A 91.11% Y4B 99.43% 

Y1B 90.48% Y5A 99.22% 

Y2A 96.3% Y5B 93.33% 

Y2B 88.89% Y6A 88.89% 

Y3A 92.22% Y6B 93.33% 

Whole School Attendance: 91.89% 

This Week’s Superstars 

 
Year Group  

Reception Skyler H & Yasmin A 

Y1 Nancy H & Caleb D  

Y2 Lincoln S & Piper WS  

Y3 Hannah L & Cameron G 

Y4 Ava G & Amber C  

Y5 Lucas M & Kenver H  

Times Table Rockstars 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

Most Minutes Played Class 

Jack S Y6A 

Cameron G Y3B 

William M Y4A 

Most Correct Answers Given   

Jack S Y2A 

Cameron G Y3B 

William M Y4A 

Biggest Improvement in Studio 

Speed  

 

Charlie C Y4B 

Rowan T Y4B 

Max O’H Y5A 

Golden Guitar Winner – 6A 

I would like to say a 

huge well done to all 

this week’s superstars 

watch out for their 

special certificate 

given out in Assembly! 

Our superstars for this 

week are as follows 



     

This week’s House Tokens 
 

 

 

This week’s winner Is Hylton! 

 

 

 

Bamburgh 160 

Hylton 200 

Warkworth 145 

Lumley 125 

Dunstanburgh 125 

Alnwick 130 

Accelerated Reader  

 
Children in Y2 - Y6 who have read the highest 

number of quizzes in their Year group this week are:  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Golden Book goes to the Class with the greatest number of quizzes completed. 

Name  Year Group 

Arya P  Y2 

Jochebed O  Y3 

Benjamin M Y4 

Evie  Y5 

Darasimi O  Y6 

Golden Book Winner Y3B 



     

Dates for the Diary 

The above dates have been schduled to take place, further information will be given in due 

course for events across the summer term. 
 

Date/time Event Who’s involved 

Summer Term 

4th June – 13th June  Y4 Multiplication Check  Y4 Students  

11th June 2025  

9:15am & 5:15pm 

Reception (Sep 25 new intake) In-

formation Meetings 

Parents/Carers of Nursery pu-

pils who will start Reception in 

September 

11th June 2025 Y6 Author Visit  Y6 Students  

11th - 12th June 2025 Y5 Residential  Y5 Students  

18th June 2025  Reception (Sep 25 new intake)  

Exploring School Tour 

Parents/Carers of pupils who 

will start Reception in Sep-

tember 

19th June 2025 Sports Day  Whole School 

20th June 2025 Y3 Trip to South Shields  Y3 Students  

25th June 2025 Reception 2024 Transition School 

Tour 4 onwards 

Children & Parents of Sep 

2025 intake 

25th June  YR trip to South Shields  YR Students  

26th June 2025  PTA Summer Fair  

2.30-4.00pm 

All students and parents 

2nd July 2025 Lingey House Transition Day  Whole School  

2nd July 2025 

9:30 – 10:30am 

Reception 25 Stay & Play Parents/Carers of pupils who 

will start Reception in Sep-

tember 

2nd July 2025 

9:30 – 10:30am 

Nursery 25 Stay & Play  Parents/Carers of Nursery pu-

pils who will start Nursery in 

September 

4th July 2025 Y5 Trip to Beamish  Y5 Students  

4th July 2025 EYFS Sponsored Toddle  EYFS Children 

7th – 9th July  Y6 Residential Trip  Y6 Students 

9th July 2025 

9:30 – 10:30am 

Reception 25 Stay & Play Parents/Carers of Nursery pu-

pils who will start Nursery in 

September 

9th July 2025 

1:45 – 3:00pm  

Opal Parent Play Days  

Y5, YRA, Y1A, Y2A, Y3A, Y4A  

Parents of students inY5, YRA, 

Y1A, Y2A, Y3A, Y4A   

10th July 2025 

1:45 – 3:00pm 

Opal Parent Play Days  

Y6, YRB, Y1B, Y2B, Y3B, Y4B 

Parents of students inY6, 

Y6, YRB, Y1B, Y2B, Y3B, Y4B 

11th July 2025  Nursery Graduation  N2 students & parents  

11th July 2025 Reports to parents  Whole School  

18th July 2025 Last Day of Term Whole School 

Autumn Term  

1st September 2025  School Re-opens  Whole School  

8th September 2025  INSET DAY  School Closed to Children 



     

 

 

 

 
Please email Out of School Achievements to office@lingeyhouse.org 

 

A Huge Well Done to… 

Noah, Jacob & Tommy! 

 
Noah, Jacob and Tommy were crowned R & T Lincolnshire U7 

Tournament Winners with their Team Leam Rangers Yellows 

U7s not only did they top their group, but they went on to win 

the final and finished the entire tournament across 2 days un-

beaten! An incredible achievement. 
 

Well done Noah, Jacob & Tommy.  
 

 

A Huge Well Done to… 

Ashton! 
 

Ashton achieved his level 1 ninja award at his MMA class over 

the half term and is very proud of himself.  

 

Well done Ashton. 

 

 


